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08/11/2019  18:18:192019/5626/T OBJ Louise Lewis While this property is not in the Highgate Neighbourhood Forum Area, it is within the Highgate Conservation 

area. We would object to felling this tree without further professional investigation into its condition. If it is an 

elm tree, and it has managed to survive Dutch Elm Disease, it should be nurtured. as a general principle, trees 

should be retained wherever possible.
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